
Council for the Township of Tehkummah passed the following Motion at its meeting held on 

October 8, 2019: 

MOTION:        2019-294 

Moved by:       Eric Russell                                                     Seconded by:  Mike McKenzie 

WHEREAS the Police Services Act requires municipalities to adopt a Community Safety and 

Well-Being Plan to be completed by January 1, 2021, 

BE IT RESOLVED that Council directs staff to contact Robert Smith, Chief of Paramedic 

Services with the Manitoulin / Sudbury District Services Board to inquire about the opportunity to 

be included in the creation of an island wide plan. 

CARRIED 

 


